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Springing into Spring 

 
     Now that Winter Retreat and Locks-In 

have past, it’s time to leave old man 

winter behind and move into spring.  We 

have a lot to look forward to as the 

weather warms.  May will bring the 

Spring Fiber Fling in Woodstock at the 

McHenry County fairgrounds.  If you 

attended the 2015 show, you know why 

we’re excited about the 2016 edition.   

     Then, in June, we begin summer hours 

at the shop and host Fiber in the Forest.  

Several camp sites are already booked, so 

I expect this will be another great event.  

If you’re not a camper-just come for the 

day! 

     Then, to top off the summer, there’s the 

Wisconsin Sheep and Wool Festival in 

September.  It will be expanded to four 

days this year.  Check their web site for 

complete details and a schedule. 

      

      
 

 

Classes 
 

     We will offer classes ONLY by request.  You may stop in the shop, 

tell us what you would like to learn, and we’ll customize a class for 

you that fits our schedule.  Not sure what you want to learn?  Come in 

with some ideas and we’ll help you decide.  Knitting, Spinning, 

Crochet, Tatting; we offer it all.   
 

 

 

 

 

Winter Retreat 2017 

Plans are now being made for the 2017 Winter Retreat.  The event will 

be held January 26th-29th.  Exact details will be published in the April 

newsletter.  A $60 deposit will reserve your place.  Only 16 spaces 

remain.  This events sells out every year, so don’t wait.  Mark your 

calendar and get your deposit in today!    

Shop Winter Hours  

Thurs-Fri 7PM-9PM 

1st and 3rd Saturday and Sunday each month 

10AM-5PM 

Open Workshop is on the 1st and 3rd Sunday each month 

Other shop hours are “per chance” 

 

 

Spring Fiber Fling 2016 

May 14th-15th  Mc Henry County Fairgrounds 

 Woodstock, IL 

 

Fiber in the Forest 2016 
 

     You can now reserve your site for our 2016 Fiber in the Forest.  

The event will be held at Chain-O-Lakes State park, June 24-26.  We 

will be camping in the Honeysuckle section of the park.  Sites can be 

reserved on the “Reserve America” site on line.  Everyone is 

responsible for their own meals and camping.  We will have a screen 

room on our site set up on our site so people will have a mosquito free 

place to work. 

     This event was a hit last summer, and we expect the same this year.  

Those who do not camp can visit us in the park at no cost.  So bring 

your knitting, a lawn chair, and a picnic basket of goodies to eat. 
 

 

Hardware Havoc 
 

There have been some technical 

difficulties with our computer hardware, 

so if you have signed up for the 

newsletter and have not automatically 

received it, please re-register for it. 

 

      Please note: if you signed up for 
the Online Newsletter BEFORE 
January 1st, 2016, please re-submit 
your email using the link 

newsletter@woolwarpandwheel.com  

 
Our webmaster experienced a system 
crash and some of the email addresses 
were lost. Sorry for the inconvenience! 
     So, don’t be left out-make sure 
you’re getting the current information-
sign up today!   

mailto:newsletter@woolwarpandwheel.com

